
City of Philadelphia

Public Hearing Notice

The Committee on Public Property and Public Works of the Council of the City of Philadelphia will hold a 

Public Hearing on Monday, November 30, 2020, at 4:00 PM, in a remote manner using Microsoft® 

Teams. This remote hearing may be viewed on Xfinity Channel 64, Fios Channel 40 or 

http://phlcouncil.com/watch-city-council/, to hear testimony on the following items:

200619 An Ordinance authorizing the Chief Executive Officer of Philadelphia International 

Airport, the Director of Commerce, the Commissioner of Public Property, the Streets 

Commissioner and the Water Commissioner, or any or all of them, on behalf of the 

City of Philadelphia, to enter into a nonexclusive license agreement with the owner of 

6900 Essington Avenue, 6902 Essington Avenue and 6904 Essington Avenue, to allow 

for the continued use of a utility corridor and related improvements through property 

owned by the City of Philadelphia bounded approximately by the southern boundary of 

6900 Essington Avenue and continuing to the northern boundary of the Fort Mifflin 

Terminal Complex on Hog Island Road in Philadelphia and Delaware counties, all 

under certain terms and conditions.

200662 An Ordinance authorizing the Commissioner of Public Property, on behalf of the City 

of Philadelphia, to enter into a sublease agreement with the Philadelphia Municipal 

Authority, for use by the City, of a portion of the premises located at 11311 Roosevelt 

Boulevard, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, all under certain terms and conditions.

Speakers interested in giving testimony on any of these legislative matters must call 215-787-7839 or 

215-683-9220, or send an e-mail to john@BobbyHenon.com by 3 p.m. the day before the hearing and 

submit the following information:

• Full name

• Callback telephone number where you can be reached

• Identify the bill number or numbers that will be addressed

Speakers who submitted the above information within the required time frame will be telephoned during the 

public hearing and invited to the remote hearing. They will be given additional instructions by the Committee 

Chair once they are connected.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Public Property and Public Works, 

open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed items.
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Committee on Public Property and Public Works

Copies of the foregoing items are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, City 

Hall.

Michael A. Decker

Chief Clerk
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